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NIAGARAMOHAWKPOWER CORPORATION/300 ERIE BOULEVARDWEST, SYRACUSE, N.Y. 13202/TELEPHONE (315) 474-1511

April 21, 1986
(NMP2L 0691)

Ms. Elinor G. Adensam, Director
BWR Project Directorate No. 3
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
7920 Norfolk Avenue
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Ms. Adensam:

Re: Nine Mile Point Unit 2
Docket No. 50-410

The Niagara Mohawk letter dated January 16, 1986 (concerning Confirmatory
Item 55) committed to provide baseline leak data for systems outside of
containment for Nine Mile Point Unit 2 within two months following fuel load.
Since the time of that letter, Niagara Mohawk has determined that the
temporary steam supply used for testing of the Reactor Core Isolation Cooling
turbine is not adequate to run the system at rated pressure conditions. Thus,
additional time is necessary to perform the leak rate testing of the water
laden portion of the Reactor Core Isolation Cooling system.

In our April 4, 1986 letter, we committed to providing the Reactor Core
Isolation Cooling system leakage test results no later than two months
following the completion of the Reactor Core Isolation Cooling system test
(SUT-14). As the result of further conversations with your staff, Niagara
Mohawk now commits to providing the Reactor Core Isolation Cooling system
leakage test results no later than five months following the Nine Mile Point
Unit 2 reactor reaching the five percent power level. All other leakage data
will be submitted no later than two months following fuel load as described in
our January 16, 1986 letter.

Very truly yours,

C. V., Manga
Senior Vice President

CVM/ar
1515G

xc: R. A. Gramm, NRC Resident Inspector
Project File (2)
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